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29 
 

30 31 
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JANUARY MEETING, GARBAGE & RECYCLING DATES 

Meetings listed are held at the Event 
Center, unless otherwise noted. For the 
most up-to-date meeting schedule visit 

the City’s website calendar.   
Website: www.frazeecity.com 

DECEMBER 2024 

2025 Dog Licenses 
Annually, dog owners must 
obtain a license for all dogs 

over the age of three (3) 
months. Please bring a 

current certificate from a 
qualified veterinarian 

showing your dog is current 
on their rabies vaccine.  

The fee for each license is 
$10.00. Cash or check 

accepted.  

As a reminder, it is against city ordinance to blow, throw, or 
shovel snow into any street, sidewalk, alley, or public grounds. 
Please ensure that snow is properly cleared and disposed of to 
help maintain clear and accessible public spaces for everyone.  
Thank you for your cooperation. 

Dear Residents, 
As we enter the holiday season, we want to 
take a moment to express our heartfelt 
appreciation for your continued support and 
engagement throughout the year. The spirit of 
community has made this a wonderful year for 
Frazee, and we are grateful for each and every one of 
you who helps make our city a great place to live.  
During this festive time, we encourage you to enjoy 
the warmth and joy of the season with your loved 
ones. Whether you're celebrating with family, friends, 
or neighbors, we wish you peace, happiness, and good 
health in the year ahead. 
Please remember to stay safe in your winter activities, 
be mindful of our community’s snow removal efforts, 
and check on those who may need assistance during 
the colder months.  
From all of us at the city, we wish you a very Merry 
Christmas, a Happy New Year, and a safe and joyful 
holiday season. 
Warmest regards, 
          Frazee City Staff 


